
 

 

 

 
ALLIANCE HEALTHCARE GROUP LIMITED 
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CHARGES RELATING TO A LOCUM DOCTOR 

 

The board of directors (“Board”) of Alliance Healthcare Group Limited (the “Company” and together 

with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcements dated 7 November 2019, 

29 June 2021, 29 July 2021 and 27 August 2021 in relation to the investigation by the Ministry of 

Manpower (“MOM”) concerning a locum doctor. 

The Board wishes to update that the Group’s lawyers were informed by MOM's prosecutors that they 

are still reviewing the matter. The court has therefore adjourned further mention of the proceedings to 

21 October 2021. 

The Company will make further announcement(s) on any material development as and when 

appropriate. 

 

By Order of the Board 
 
Dr Barry Thng Lip Mong 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 
22 September 2021 
 

 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, RHB Bank Berhad, through its 
Singapore branch (the "Sponsor") in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Catalist Rules. This 
announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements 
or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr 
Alvin Soh, Head, Corporate Finance, RHB Bank Berhad, Singapore branch, at 90 Cecil Street, #04-00 
Singapore 069531, Telephone: +65 6320 0627. 

 


